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March 23rd, 2022 
 
Worthy Grand Knights and raffle chairmen, 
 
Final Announcements for the upcoming Spring raffle: 
The deadline has ended to join the Spring raffle. Everything behind the scenes is locked in with Ascend and pre-set to 
start for the Spring raffle. 
 
For the purpose to conduct some necessary maintenance to the Ascend software that operates our online 50/50 raffle; 
the Spring raffle will be delayed by 3 days and will commence on Monday April 4th, at 8 am. The feature charity will be 
Food for Families for the Spring 50/50 raffle. 
 
Training for the Spring 50/50 raffle is provided on Monday March 28th at 7:00 pm. See zoom link below. 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87007936265?pwd=YS9PcGRnbXBOcStBdStNb3E0SHN1UT09 
Meeting ID: 870 0793 6265 
Passcode: 605269 
Option: Dial by phone from your location: 
1 647 374 4685 Toronto 
1 647 558 0588 Toronto 
 
The new councils joining the raffle have been contacted directly. Any council can join the training even for a refresher. 
 
Remember, the Winter raffle incentive. The council that sells the winning ticket of the final draw grand prize will earn a 
bonus $1000.00 for the council. What council will it be? 
 
Promote your council’s URL link and QR code these final days as we look toward the final draw on Thurs March 31st, at 
11 pm. 

 
 

Fraternally, 
 
 
 
 
David Gelinas 
State Treasurer 
50/50 Online Raffle Director 
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